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Friday, March 27, 2020 

 

Dear Cass School District 63 Families, 
 

We wanted to wish you and your family a safe, healthy and enjoyable Spring Break during this 
unprecedented time frame.  
 

As a reminder, even though E-Learning will not be conducted during Spring Break, Cass School 
District 63 will continue to provide lunches at no cost Monday through Friday during Spring Break 
to all families who wish to take advantage of this offer. Please note, during Spring Break Bus Drivers 
will not be delivering lunches and interested families will need to come to Cass Junior High School to 
pick lunch up between 11:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. Bus delivery of lunches will resume on Monday, 
April 6.  
 

Here is the current school calendar:  
  

Spring Break 
Monday, March 30 
through 
Friday, April 3 

No E-Learning and No Bus Deliveries for Lunch 
11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. Lunch Pick-Up at Cass Junior High School  

Monday, April 6 
7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m.  Lunch Bus Delivery 
8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. E-Learning  
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Lunch Pick Up at Cass Junior High School 

Tuesday, April 7 
7:30 a.m. - 8:30 a.m.  Lunch Bus Delivery 
8:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. E-Learning  
11:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Lunch Pick Up at Cass Junior High School 

Wednesday, April 8 School Back in Session – Subject to Change** 

Thursday, April 9 School in Session – Subject to Change** 

Friday, April 10 Local School Holiday – No School and No Lunch Service 

Monday, April 13 Local School Holiday – No School and No Lunch Service 

**We believe there is a possibility that the current State mandated school closure will be extended beyond this time 
and we will formally communicate to you if and when this happens. 
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The District Office has and will remain open during this school closure, including over Spring Break. 
Due to the Governor’s “Stay at Home” order, we discourage you from coming to the District or 
School Offices. If you have questions or have something we can assist you with, please contact the 
District Office at 331/481-4000. 
 

If your family is struggling during this time, please reach out to us and if we can help you, we will be 
more than glad to do so and/or recommend a community resource. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Kerry J.Foderaro 

 

Kerry J. Foderaro 
Superintendent of Schools 
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